
Notes from the General Membership Meeting, January 11, 2022


The meeting was held at the Boy Scout Camp on Summerland Key at 5:30 
pm followed by a pot luck supper.


The meeting was called to order with the Pledge of Allegiance.

President Marcy Matlosz welcomed everyone and asked that we vote for 
the 2022 Board of Directors.  There were a number of new residents who 
participated and also volunteered to assist.


2022 Board of Directors

	 President - Marcy Matlosz

	 Vice President - Lindell Roberts

	 Secretary - Lynne Keesey

	 Treasurer and Membership - Donna Pezzi

	 Beatification Commmittee - Lynne Keesey and Laura Novak (with

	 	 assistance from Marcy Matlosz)

	 Social Committee - Janie Hermann

	 Newsletter/Communications - Letty Carmona/Dejah Urbanovitch

	 Website - Joyce Lorensen


Future Plans include:

	 BBQ/cookout - targeted for February

	 Yard Sale - TBD

	 Pizza Party - Slice of Paradise - March

	 Food Drive - April

	 Suggestions to have periodic events even thru the summer - TBD


Financial Report - provided by Donna Pezzi

	 - we continue to remain financially stable

	 - $1000 donation in honor of the late Inez Payne was made by

	 	 Mike and Susie Hood

	 - the 2021 financial report is available at the website under the 
members info link.


Membership Drive is ongoing now for 2022 - please join for $25/year.  New 
forms are available at the website - see members info.




Holiday Fun

	 Bicycle/Golf Cart/Motorcycle Parade and Holiday Party was 
graciously hosted by Bob and Cheryl.  It was well attended and a great 
success.

	 Best House decorations for the holidays - Mike and Marion Ringle

	 See the Newsletter link on the website for all the winners.


Other -

	 Marcy mentioned that with a Doctor’s script, you could get medical 
assistance (monoclonal antibodies) at Key West Medical Center for COVIC 
treatment.


Everyone’s participation was appreciated and ideas are always welcome.


Thank you to the Boy Scout Camp staff for the use of their facilities and 
assistance.


Meeting was adjourned and attendees enjoyed a delicious pot luck dinner. 



